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Dear Planning Panel

I was extremely disappointed to learn that approval has been given for the development of
351 Barrenjoey Road. 

With just a little vision Robertson Road could be transformed into a pedestrian area with
outdoor dining, live music and market stalls. It could become a true destination on the
northern beaches and would be welcomed by the residents and visitors.

I hope you will reconsider this decision and look to the future of Newport and creating a
vibrant town centre at Robertson Road.

Sincerely
Erica Martin
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